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September 2024 Newsletter 
 

Welcome back! 

It has been lovely to return to school and seeing 

the smiles on everyone’s faces as they have met 

together with their classes to eagerly start the 

new term. Their attitude to learning has been 

wonderful to see. Our new starters and new 

children have settled wonderfully into school life 

and our values. 

 

Staffing 

During the summer break we said goodbye 

to Mrs Barrett who had been with us for 2 

years. It has been an absolute pleasure to 

have her on the team and she will be greatly 

missed by both children and staff. 

 

Our wraparound care runs Monday to 

Friday 7.40am-8.40am, 3.15pm-5.30pm. 

Book here: Childcare Bookings 

 

Letters will be coming home with children 

in years 5 and 6 for parents to complete 

giving permission for their children to leave 

school unaccompanied. Please note that 

no child will be allowed to leave a club 

taking place after school unaccompanied. 

They must always be collected by an adult. 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Date Time Event 
Thu 12 Sep 6.00pm Y3/4 curriculum 

evening 

Wed 18 Sep 6.00pm EYFS curriculum 
evening 

Thu 19 Sep 6.00pm Y1/2 curriculum 
evening 

*Mon 23 Sep 6.00pm Y5/6 curriculum 
evening 

Fri 27 Sep AM Individual school 
photos 

 2.30pm Celebration 
assembly 

Wed 2 Oct 9.30am Harvest Festival 

Thu 3 Oct AM Flu vaccinations 

Fri 25 Oct AM Celebration 
assembly 

Mon 28 Oct - 
Fri 1 Nov 

 Half Term 

All dates & times subject to change 

 
*Please note the change of date of the Y5/6 
curriculum evening so as to avoid a clash with 
Holderness Academy’s open evening. 
 

 

Just a reminder 
that from Monday 
30th September 

you will need to book and pay for your 
child’s school meals using Hutchison 
Appetite. Log in details have been sent 
directly to you. Anyone having issues 
please contact the school office. An 
information leaflet is attached to this 
newsletter. 
 

From the first day of term to the last, 
the small moments 
in a school day 
make a real 
difference to your 
child. 

https://patrington.cbfs.uk/
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Look out for your child’s 

homework coming out on 

Friday  

 

 

 

 
The first session of Musical Me ran this 

week. If you have pre-school children you 
are more than welcome to come along. 

 

 
 

 

 

Should you have any concerns about your 
child’s time in school please do talk to 
their class teacher in the first instance. 
More often than not they are able to deal 
with any concerns you may have. Any 
emotional or educational issues can then 
be worked on in conjunction with Mrs 
Marshall our SENDCO or Mrs Pickering’s 
team if emotional. 
For those children on the SEN register, 
Mrs Marshall will be in touch before half 
term to arrange meetings to discuss your 
child’s personal support plan. 
 

 

 
And Jesus said to him, “If you can, all things 

are possible to those who believe,”  
(Mark 9:23) 

 
Through our journey of exploration, 

engagement and enrichment, we aim to be 
aspirational, building resilience and 

achieving together in God’s love.  
We are a caring Christian community, 

striving to be the best that we can be.  
 

TRUST, FRIENDSHIP & PERSEVERANCE 
 

Everyone belongs, everyone 
cares, everyone tries 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs G Pepper 

Telephone: 01964 630315 

 

  admin.pat@ebor.academy 

 

  @PatPriAcad 

 

  Patrington.ebor.academy 


